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LETTER: A congratulations to the Sawyers on retirement

	I am writing to express my wish to congratulate Jim and Marion Sawyers on their recent retirement.

It has been my family's privilege to have been a customer of Sawyers Feed Mill Ltd for over two decades.

They and their staff were always there with a helping hand, fair prices and good advice regarding feed and farm products, and

sometimes just good advice about life in general.

I trust that Shelburne and surrounding farm communities will join us in wishing them great success in their new venture as retirees.

Well deserved, and we shall miss you!

Congratulations to Sharpe's Farm Supply Ltd for taking over and hopes for another long term relationship.

Best wishes from the Livingston Family

 

Shelley Livingston

Shelburne
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